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Friday, April 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Grandparents/Caregiver, 
 
 
Throughout 2017, Eden Marine High School will be holding a number of activities to assist with the smooth 
transition of Year 6 students into Year 7. The dates are as follows: 
 

- Evening Information Session in 5B classroom (Tuesday, May 2. Time to be confirmed) 
- Year Advisor visits Stage 3 classes (Wednesday, May 3) 
- Eden Marine High School Taster Lessons (Thursday, August 31. Permission note will go home closer 

to date) 
- Orientation Day (Tuesday, December 5. Permission note will go home closer to date) 
- Additional transition for identified students (Wednesday, November 15) 
- Additional transition for Aboriginal students (Wednesday, November 29) 

 
These days/sessions are designed as a small introduction to Eden Marine High School for Year 6 students in 
our local primary schools. They are to give students a familiarity with staff, subject faculties, students, as well 
as school policies and procedures.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
Manda Brewer 
3-6 Assistant Principal 
 


